
From: "N. J. Bud Goldstone" <budgoldstone@yahoo.com>
Subject: Re: Gardens of Las Pozas

Date: May 20. 2010 8:33:04 AM PDT
To: Jo Farb Hernandez <jfh@cruzlo.com>, Allen Porter <:porter.enteract@rcn.com>

Bud Goldstone: OSU, Purdue Aero Engr; AlC Pro. Assoc.-retired; Apollo Engineering, The Los Angeles Watts Towers',
pub by Getty Museum & Conservation Institute: "Secrets of Watts Towers": SPACES Archives

From: Christopher Owen < chlowen@vahoo.com >
To: N. J. Bud Goldstone <budQoldstone@vahoo.com>
Sent: Thu, May 20, 2010 6:59:56 AM
Subject: Re: Gardens of Las Pozas

Dear Mr. Goldstone,
Thank you for your Email of May 14th regarding Las Pozas a portion of which I owned and restored over a
4-5 year period.
I was aware of your study years ago and read and may still have a copy given to me at the time by Avery
Danziger who with his vdfe managed El Castillo in Xilitla.
You no doubt know that the principal gardens were sold by Kako Gaestelum roughly two years ago to
Roberto Hernandez and my portion, across the street from the Garden's public entry, I sold to Juan Ignacio
Torres Landa. The principal sculptures on my property, Hommage to Max Ernst and Casa de las Plantas are
completely restored as is Edward James' "house" Casa de Los Peristillos.
I'm not certain how you can get iun touch with Roberto Hernandez but Juan Ignacio Torres Landa can be
reached through his website: www.huastecasecrcta.coni.
If you havn't seen my website related to LasPozas it may be of interest to you:
wwvv.architccturalescapes.com .

Sincerely yours,

Christopher H. L. Owen
From: N. 2. Bud Goldstone <budQold5tone(5ivahoo,com>
To: Cristopher H.L Owen <chlowen@vahoo.com >
Cc: Jo Fart) Hemandez <i fh@auzio.com>: Al len Porter <Dorter.enteract@rcn.com>
Sent: FrI, May 14, 2010 5:01:35 PM
Subject: Gardens of Las Pozas
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Dear Mr. Owen,

We hope this email finds you in good health!

We are an author and engineer and performed an extensive Architecture -Engineering Assessment of Gardens of Las
Pozas for a non-profit US company ten years ago. We also are authors of an article below. We are most interested in
doing another one including your work completing the work of James. If you would supply us with data for the article we
can supply you with references as requested.

Sincerely,


